" . From: Zachary Poppel <ZPoppel@culinaryunion226.org> F H L E @

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 5:48 PM
To: Supreme Court Clerk
Subject: Confirmation receipt of three commens SEP 17 2020

Ader €

Hello,

Can you confirm receipt and acceptance into the record of three written comments and requests for public comment on
the eviction mediation hearing scheduled for September 227

| submitted comments and request to give public comment on behalf of Laura Nguyen, Yanneth Romero and Al Tate.
Thank you.
Zack Poppel

Culinary Workers Union
702-321-8615
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